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Allowing people to just camp out in any public spaces is a bad idea. What will stop 

people from going to Multnomah Falls and setting up a count and staying there 

indefinitely? They couldn't be removed, or even asked to move. Think of all the areas 

in the public that is supposed to be used for all in the public, that can now become 

private property and not be used by others. This is very short sighted and a very very 

bad idea. 


